
Trade Unions (Facility Time Publication Requirements) Regulations 2017 
 
The Trade Unions (Facility Time Publication Requirements ) Regulations 2017 apply from  
1 April 2017, and require public sector employers to collect and publish a range of 
information on trade union facility time in respect of their employees who are Trade Union 
Representatives.   
 
There are no employees within the Board who are Trade Union Representatives.   
Board employees are supported by Trade Union Representatives from South Lanarkshire 
Council.  Information on the Council’s Trade Union Facility time can be found on the 
Council’s website (Trade Unions facility time - South Lanarkshire Council)  

https://www.southlanarkshire.gov.uk/info/200138/council_and_government/1740/trade_unions/2

